
 

  

 Shorefields School                                

Families Newsletter  

Summer 2020 Week 13 

Dates for September 

Wednesday 2nd & Thursday 3rd September – INSET Days 

Friday 4th September – Exceptional Year 14 Leavers Day 

Monday 7th September – Meet the team/Open day 

Tuesday 8th September – Most pupils returning 

Friday 18th & 25th September & Friday 23rd October – Keep in touch, PPA and medical 

training days. 

 

 

 to all of our wonderful leavers and 
your families – it has been a pleasure and 

privilege to get to know you and spend many years 

with you. 

We wish you lots of luck for the future and look 

forward to hearing about your future adventures. 

Aaron, Aidan, Anna, Charley, George, 

Lee, Louie, Michael, Mollie, Nikki, 

Oscar, Scott, Stanley. 
 
 

Good bye, Thank you and Good luck to Sarah P and her 
family as they embark on their new adventure. 



 

Brilliant news – Isabelle has won the Panathlon Outstanding Achievement award for her 

participation in the Swimming event this year. We are very proud of you Isabelle – very well 

done. 

 

 
September 

We have made our provisional plan for returning in September. Most of our 

pupils will be returning and completing 4 days per week from Tuesday 8th 

September.  

From the week beginning Monday 28th September most of the pupils will return 

full time – 5 days per week.  

You will notice from the dates above that we have 3 Fridays where staff have 

Keep in Touch, PPA (for teachers) and medical training days. These days are 

essential because some of our pupils will not be able to return to school just 

yet, therefore, we need to be able to offer a virtual curriculum, which the 

teachers will need time for. The medical training is to ensure our class teams 

are all adequately trained, as we are not able to cover in the manner which we 

normally do.  

Our school day will be staggered –  

Bus Pupils – 9.10am – 2.50pm 

Drop off pupils – 9.20am – 3pm 

Our full September opening plan will be shared with you once finalised – we are 

awaiting some definitive medical answers from our colleagues in Health.  

   

 

 

 

 

Brilliant news – Isabelle has won the Panathlon Outstanding Achievement award for her 

participation in the Swimming event this year. We are very proud of you Isabelle – very well 

done. 

 

We would like to wish all of our families a lovely summer 

holidays.  

 


